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Jeff Levine, AICP, Director                          Tammy Munson 
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March 20, 2013, 

 
Brian Larsen 
CIANBRO Corporation 
Cumberland County Civic Center Renovation 
7 Center Street 
Portland, ME 04101 

 
 

Dear Brian, 
 
This letter is a response to the request you submitted on February 20, 2013, on behalf of the Cianbro Corporation, 
regarding the enabling projects at the Cumberland County Civic Center Renovation project. The request is to proceed with 
specific, associated work, prior to issuance of the full Phase II final construction permit. 
 
After review of the plans from the list of items on the attached document, the Inspection Division has determined that the 
following projects are approved to commence prior to the issuance of the permit for said work. 
 

1. Demo and Replace AHU’s in Bowl Area (HVAC permit application has not been submitted) 
 

2. Install Added Smoke Fans 
 

3.  Demolish any Surface Mounted Electrical Fixtures that Mount to Existing Surfaces 
 
 4.    Handrails at Typical Aisles in the Bowl Area 
 
 7.    Install Big Ass Fans in the Bowl Area 
 
The approval of the above projects to proceed prior to the permit issuance for said work is granted, inspections are 
required as needed. No additional work is approved to prior to the issuance of the full permit.  Please be advised that an 
electrical permit will be required for new installations. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jeanie Bourke  
CEO/Plan Reviewer 
 
Cc:  Jeff Levine, Director of Planning and Urban Development  
       Anita LaChance, Director of Recreation and Facilities Management       
       Tammy Munson, Director, Inspections Division 


